
Dear Ms. Newell: 

 

I am writing to express my support for HB 2739 because I believe it is unfair to 

hold farmers responsible for GMO contamination events on their 

farmlands.  Instead, the patent holder should be held responsible and should be 

required to take preventative measure to keep our specialty crops safe. 

 

Thank you... 

Sherry Monie 

Damascus, OR 

 
Sherry Monie 

sherry.monie@gmail.com 

https://www.arilist.com/farm/CedarGlenAlpacas 

503-912-3115 

503-915-3615 
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